
Thank you for 
participating!
Thank you for taking the time to learn about and provide your feedback on 
Metro Vancouver’s Central Park Water Main – Imperial Section. Your input is 
important to us and will be used to minimize construction impacts wherever 
possible.

As you may know, we conducted a public comment period for this project 
from July 21 to September 14, 2022 to hear from local residents and 
businesses how we can minimize project impacts to the community. As part 
of our engagement phase, we:

Conducted an online survey and received 217 responses

Held a virtual open house on September 8 and seven 
people attended the event

FEEDBACK HIGHLIGHTS

Central Park Water Main –  
Imperial Section
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What Is This Project About?
Metro Vancouver is planning to construct a new water main in your 
neighbourhood to help ensure the continued delivery of clean, safe 
drinking water to the City of Burnaby and the City of New Westminster. 
The Imperial Section is approximately 3.5 kilometres long and will be 
located along Imperial Street, between Maywood Street and Telford 
Avenue, and Griffiths Avenue and Elwell Street. 



What We Heard
Please find below a summary of what we heard from the local community 
during our public comment period:

We will report back to share how we have incorporated your feedback as 
this project progresses. Stay tuned or visit our project website for up-to-date 
information!

If you have any questions or comments about the Central Park Water Main – 
Imperial Section, please contact our community liaison.

Requests to coordinate 
traffic plans with other 
projects in the area to 
ensure traffic flows as 
efficiently as possible 

Requests to receive 
advance notice of project 
impacts, especially 
cycling and pedestrian 
detours

Concerns and questions 
about traffic impacts 
such as delays, transit 
and cycling routes, and 
pedestrian pathways

Requests to ensure 
safety and accessibility 
for pedestrians and 
cyclists around the 
construction area

Interest in how traffic 
plans will impact access 
to schools, businesses, 
and homes 

Concerns over duration 
of noise impacts, 
especially at the valve 
chamber locations 

Contact Us

Community Liaison: 604-432-6200  
(Monday to Friday from 8:00 am to 4:30 pm)

Email: icentre@metrovancouver.org  
(Please include “Central Park Water Main – 
Imperial Section” in the subject line)

Website: metrovancouver.org  
(Search for “Central Park Water Main – 
Imperial Section”)

mailto:icentre%40metrovancouver.org?subject=Central%20Park%20Water%20Main%20-%20Imperial%20Section
http://www.metrovancouver.org/services/water/engagement/construction-projects/central-park-imperial-section/Pages/default.aspx

